
 

 
 
 
 
October 29, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
I want to thank all of you for your support in helping us to follow our safety guidance regarding                   
COVID-19.  As a community, we have been able to limit the spread of the virus in school.  
 
We want everyone to have a fun, enjoyable, and safe Halloween.  Below is a link to the ​Town 
news article “Halloween Safety to Limit the Risk of COVID-19 Exposure” located on the Town 
of Norwell Website: 
https://www.townofnorwell.net/home/news/halloween-safety-limit-risk-covid-19-exposure 
 
Please be mindful that the virus is increasing throughout the Commonwealth. While we hope              
children enjoy trick or treating, we are also very aware of how large gatherings can affect the                 
spread of the virus, lead to students being quarantined, and possible school closures. Please              
continue your efforts to help your children and our students to follow safety guidelines. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Matthew A. Keegan 
Superintendent of Schools 
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